
THERE’S A PANDEMIC OF KINDNESS SWEEPING THROUGHOUT THE LANGLEY SCHOOL DISTRICT AND 
COMMUNITY. Its reach is far and wide and perhaps more contagious than CO-VID 19. Symptoms to look for include 
feverish generosity, a rash of benevolence and heart-warming flutters of activity. Thank you to all our Community 
Partners who have donated to the Langley School District Foundation’s Food for Thought Program. 

The Foundation is so grateful for the response from the community, but we still need help. As the crisis continues, more 
and more families find themselves in dire straits, often for the first time in their lives. We are in this together. Please help, 
if you can. Donate online at www.langleyschooldistrictfoundation.com on the Food for Thought page or send cheques to 
Langley School District Foundation, 4875-222nd Street, Langley, BC V3A 3Z7. 

Now to pay homage to the many who have already come forward. We couldn’t do what we do without you. 

Club of Langley Sunrise
Rotary

Club of Aldergrove

PANDEMIC

If you need help to feed your family please contact scairns@sd35.bc.ca or if you would like to donate to our  
FOOD FOR THOUGHT PROGRAMS go to www.lanlgeyschooldistrictfoundation.com

OF KINDNESS

604-744-3909
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